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Friday 14th November is Children in Need Day, Super Hero is the Children in Need theme this year.


Children can pay £1 and come in their own clothes or they can try to create a Superhero character (known or imagined) from a bin liner (any colour) and a mask they have designed. This is a suggestion only, so you don’t have to go out and buy a costume!








 Celebration of Life – Thursday 20th November 1.30 p.m. St. Mary’s Church


As part of our reflection in school we are requesting that any family who has any spare pieces of Lego at home (3x2 cuboids - no more than would fill a small paper bag) to please send it in to school as we aim to use it to build a 


unique construction as part of a Celebration of Life which will be our 


school tribute to Oliver Roberts whose skills with Lego were 


legendary.   Thank You
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Remembrance Poppy Appeal 


Pupils from school will attend the Remembrance day parade and will lay a wreath on behalf of our school community.  As is our custom we will have a two minutes silence on Tuesday 11th November in school.











Science Week 


Thank you to parents and relatives of pupils in school who gave up their time to share their experience of science and carry out experiments with our pupils this week.  The pupils have thoroughly enjoyed the raised focus of Science during Science Week. 





























                                           





Christmas Appeal


This year we are going to support Radio Lollipop, which is a hospital service, supporting children during their stay in hospital.  We would like to ask parents, who may be tidying up children’s bedrooms and sorting out unused, good quality toys and games, in near perfect condition, and would be suitable to be used in a hospital ward or family room. These will then be sorted by pupils in school and delivered the RVI. Children’s Wards.   This appeal will replace the ‘Shoe Box Appeal’ which is a charity we usually support.




















                                           





Next Weeks Events


Sunday 9th November :Liturgy 2 Yr 3 First Communion Programme 9.30am Mass Monday  10th  November       Comenius Visit to Liege, Belgium, 10 Yr 6 pupils.


Please note that Parents Appointments to discuss your child’s progress with their class teachers are: Tuesday 18th Nov for Reception, Yr 2, Yr 4, Yr 6 and Wednesday 19th November for Yr 1,Yr 3, Yr 5. If you have other concerns which require a longer session, then please don’t hesitate to make an appointment with Mrs McMillan, please ring Mrs Noble to arrange.








Rainbows Support Group


We intend to begin RAINBOWS within the next two weeks. If you would like your child to be part of this group then please return the consent slip by Tuesday 11th Nov.  If you require further information then please get in touch. Thank you











